
 
From: Adamson, Catherine   
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 11:05 AM 
To: Local Plan (TWBC) <LocalPlan@TunbridgeWells.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Tunbridge Wells Borough Council’s Local Plan: Public Consultation on New Evidence 
Base Documents 
 

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sir/Madam – thank you for your email inviting us to participate in this further Public 
Consultation on New Evidence Base Documents. 
 
We note the stated ‘Nature and scope of this public consultation’ and that any representations 
should address whether the proposed evidence base documents make the Local Plan legally 
compliant and sound. We can confirm that we have no comments relating to legal compliance or 
soundness.  
 
We note in paragraph 2.46 of the Infrastructure Delivery Plan (IDP) the Authority’s commitment to 
update the IDP once the Local Plan is adopted. We therefore confirm our intention to work with 
Tunbridge Wells to support them with this update. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Catherine Adamson 
Strategic Planning Lead 
Kent & East Sussex  

M.  
southernwater.co.uk  
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